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not an endorsement of other brands, products or services. 

Menomonie’s Community for Veterans receives Rotary grant. 

The Community for Veterans (C4V) provides short-term housing for veterans while 
attending school, looking for employment or obtaining medical treatment in the 
Menomonie area.  Seeing a need for this type of facility in Dunn County for many 

years, Earl Wildenberg developed it from a residence that he owned. Private rooms, cooking areas and laundry facilities are 
available here.  This grant award is a $5,000 match to funds awarded by the Menomonie Sunrise Rotary Club. The $10,000 
will be used to build another apartment at the facility.   Over the past 2 years many renovations have occurred at the C4V 

home including updates to 
all three bathrooms and the 
addition of two bedrooms. 

Pictured left to right in the 
front row is C4V President 
Earl Wildenberg, and Millie 
Lenselink-Hague who devel-
oped the grant request and 
are members of the Me-
nomonie Sunrise Rotary 
Club.  

In the back row is C4V Vice 
President Rick Vandermo-
len, C4V Board Member 
Kathy Vandermolen, Karen 
Hebert, Assistant Governor 
of District 6250 Rotarians 
and C4V Secretary Terrel 
Sutliff. 

 

Source: communityforveteran.org; https://chippewa.com/community/dunnconnect/news/menomonie-s-community-for-veterans-receives-rotary-grant 
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Dean Foods-  
Harvard, IL 

Approaching 10 years and this 
bolted stainless steel tank 

looks and functions as good as 
the day it was built.  

Need more volume?  
 Expanding up might be  

the way to go.  

2010 Original Tank Built  

24.62’ x 17.33’ (62,093 gal) 

2019 Same Tank & Same Location 

as Original—Increase Tank Capacity 
with addition of 2-Vertical Rings 

24.62’ x 25’  

(expanded to 89,575 gal)  
before 

after 


